
Cross Country 
  

Several students across all 5 year groups attended the Manchester Schools Cross Country 
finals on Monday at Wythenshawe Park, completing the 3-5km course. All students 
represented the schools fantastically, with many students finishing in the top 15 and getting 
selected to represent the borough of Manchester at the Greater Manchester Schools Cross 
Country Championships in February. The highest placed student was Maks Z who finished a 
fantastic 6th place.  Well done to all. 

 

 

 
  


